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1. How many defibrillators are there in public places within the 
county of Torfaen? 

 
2. Under what circumstances should/would a defibrillator be used? 

 
3. Under what circumstances would a defibrillator NOT be used? 

 
4. When a patient is receiving guided CPR (via telephone with the 

emergency services) and where a public defibrillator is to hand, under 
what circumstances would the emergency services advise NOT to use 

the defibrillator? 
 

The Welsh Ambulance Services NHS Trust would be best placed to provide a 
response to the questions raised in your request. 

 

I would respectfully request that you direct this request to the Welsh Ambulance 
Service NHS Trust, via the following email address: 

 
amb_GenMbx_FOI@wales.nhs.uk 
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